Water Committee Meeting

June 07, 2017

Members Present: John Raymond, Mike Dougherty

Public Present: Tim McKay, Broc Reaser, Chris Shepard, Russ Yarger

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM

Received water sample LH15216 for May with a "not detected" result for coliform organisms.

Received notice of revised water monitoring schedule for 2017 from the DEQ.

Reliability study is nearing completion, and upon receipt needed repair work can be scheduled. There is still the question of whether water tower replacement is a more cost-effective option than the repair of the tower we already own. Russ is checking into the pros and cons of the situation. More to follow...

A water line repair was recently completed at the cemetery.

15 village water meters need repair and will be completed as soon as our DPW's schedule allows.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:55PM